
City of Alamogordo 
 

 

 

 

 

On August 22, 2018, Southwest Abatement and Jack 

Wayte Construction will mobilize, then commence asbestos abatement and demolition of the Sahara  

Apartment structures.  Terracon Consultants will be on site to monitor air quality during this process.  

There may be partial lane closures in the immediate vicinity east of the structures; however, residents will 

have full access to their homes. 

 

The public is cautioned to avoid this area for approximately six (6) weeks due to heavy truck traffic and 

equipment in use.  Hours of operation will be Monday through Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

### 

Learn more about the City of Alamogordo, services, happenings and other information at   

http://ci.alamogordo.nm.us, www.alamogordonmtrue.com or @CityOfAlamogordo on Facebook   

Contact for this Release 

Name:  Jim LeClair 

Title:  Chief, Fire Department 

Phone:  (575) 439-4119 

Email:  jleclair@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 

Asbestos Abatement and Demolition of Sahara Apartments 

2405 Cuba Avenue 

Alamogordo, NM Tuesday, August 14, 2018 
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